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Mrs. Carroll Connell
'

Region'II, Nuclear Materials Safety Section
'

101;Marietta Street, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia. 30323 ;

Through: . Chief,-Hydrologic Instrumentation Facility
- ,

Dear Mrs. Connell:
,

' Reference is made to Radioactive Material License 23-25022-01. Please amend ;

this license as follows.

'
Add Troxler Cauge Model 1255, 100 millicuries, Americium 241/ Beryllium.

This is'the source coming from Tampa, Florida that we discussed. ,

'
I am transferring to another office on September 29, 1989 and Mr. Sammy L.
Wilbourn will be the new Radiation Safety Officer at this Facility. Mr.
Wilbourn has also had the training supplied by Dr. Roy Parker.

If you need further information please contact me at 601-688-1536 or Mr.
Wilbourn at 601-688-2108.

* Sincerely,a. :

|$yW av

Wayne Rodman |
Radiation Safety Officer
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